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Date of Reopening: June 29, 2020
Total Staff: 5
Adjusted Hours of Operation: 7:00 am to 5:00 pm
 
 
COVID-19 Procedures & Guidelines
· Staff, parents, guardians, visitors, and children over three years old are required to wear a face mask within the facility. 
· Social distancing of 6 feet will be implemented and no special gatherings will be held at the center. 
· Staff will frequently clean and sanitize objects and surfaces that are often touched. 
· Children and staff are required to wash their hands frequently to avoid the spread of germs. 
· Upon entering, please use the hand sanitizer provided near the door. 
· Only one parent or guardian is allowed on each side of the center during drop off and pick up time. Grandparents are not permitted to drop off and pick up the children. 
· Only parents, guardians or visitors with appointments can enter beyond the waiting area and will be guided by the Director. Parents and guardians who enter the building will be advised to stay in the waiting area during pick up or drop off time. 
· No public restrooms will be available. 
· Children, parent, guardian, staff, and visitors who are coughing, have or had a fever within the past fourteen days, experience shortness of breath, shows any signs of sickness and have any other respiratory illness will not be accepted in the center.
· Parents and guardians are advised to prescreen themselves and their children’s temperature before entering the center. Our staff will confirm with parents if they have a fever, shortness of breath, or cough. Staff, parents, guardians, and children will be screened for COVID-19 symptoms and do a temperature check before entering the center. 
· Small World will also follow other safety procedures and guidelines for COVID-19 provided by DPHSS.
 

